Karen Kelleher

From: Dorothy Flood-Granat <lexifilly@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Karen Kelleher

Subject: Meeting

Dorothy Granat

11 White Pond Rd
Stow, MA 01775

Dear Karen,

| have found the task of writing a letter that fully encompasses the degree to which, put bluntly, lies are the only thing
that have kept the tale of “it’s always been” alive, and growing, to be akin to writing a short novel.

Rather than over burden the ZBA with likely duplicate material, | will speak at the public hearing and submit a letter
either to be included with a continuance or just put on record as a possible aid for someone in the future. Please treat
this email as needed so it becomes record and public document.

I wish to make clear, that | fully believe according to fact, the cease and desist is warranted and long over due.

The car port, should be removed, as no matter how one views the grandfathering issue, it increases structure and

use. Very concerning is it has been used to hide the washing of cars. This is illegal at any business in Stow, unless they
have an approved holding tank for all run off to be routed to and then collected by an approved service, per Department
of Environmental Protection Federal and Massachusetts regulations.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Granat

Yes. If you want the correspondence included in the members' | should have it today. I'm in the process
of compiling the packet now and will finish it up tomorrow afternoon.

I'm leaving the office in about 20 minutes. If you plan on dropping it off, you can leave it in the cabinet
for me to retrieve tomorrow. Otherwise you can send it via email.

Karen Kelleher, Administrative Assistant
Zoning Board of Appeals

380 Great Road

Stow, MA 01775

978-897-7258
Email: kkelleher@stow-ma.gov
Website: https://www.stow-ma.gov/zoning-board-appeals




From: Dorothy Flood-Granat <lexifilly@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 3:20 PM

To: Karen Kelleher <kkelleher@stow-ma.gov>
Subject: Confirming deadline for packet inclusion

Hi Karen,

Just want to confirm today is deadline for packet inclusion for Presti property issues.

Dorothy

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a
leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and
small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward
building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.



